Dear Senator Heffernan,

As discussed earlier today, NSW Farmers supports the proposal of amendments to
the Wheat Export Marketing Amendment Bill 2012 which will delay the
commencement of the provisions two years, on the basis that the delay is to
enable the development of an appropriate framework to ensure a competitive
wheat export market for the benefit of growers and other market participants.

Yours Sincerely,
Fiona Simson

President
NSW Farmers



